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June 19, 2023 

 
To the WRVSU Community: 
 
I hope you join me in celebrating all of the accomplishments of our students, faculty, and staff that have 
occurred throughout the 2022-2023 school year. I highlighted many of these accomplishments during my last 
community letter and now we put an exclamation mark on the school year tomorrow (June 20th) during our 
last student day (early release). 
 
As many of you have become aware, our schools have become essentially year-round places of learning. To 
this end, our summer programming through One Planet will begin on Wednesday, July 5th for all WRVSU 
elementary students that have registered for enrichment and/or intervention services. In addition, we are 
offering middle school programming through our partnership with Second Growth Aug. 7th-18th. Please see 
our websites and Facebook pages for more information on our summer programming.  
 
We also expect to have many of our educators participating in professional development, purposeful planning, 
and teaming to get ready for another successful school year in 2023-24. 
 
Finally, I want to congratulate all of our 2023 graduates from WRVSU that attend over forty different high 
schools. We wish you all the very best in your future endeavors! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jamie Kinnarney,  
Superintendent of Schools 
White River Valley Supervisory Union 
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